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To: Mayor Dan Rizzo 

The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Donnie Goodwin, DPW Superintendent 

 George Anzuoni, Director of Finance 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

 Nick Rystrom, City Engineer 

 Joe Maglione, DPW 

 Bob Button, CDM Smith  

From: Councillor Ira Novoselsky, Chairman 

 Public Works Sub-Committee 

RE: Water & Sewer Summit 

Date: March 10, 2015 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Works Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

March 30, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, Massachusetts at which time the Council will host a Water & Sewer 

Summit for the purpose of discussing the following questions: 

 Will the McMackin Field be ready for full use next year? What is the progress of completing 

pumps in the field to ensure there is no flooding next year? 

 What water & sewer improvements will need to be completed during the renovation of the St. 

Mary's ball fields?  How much are these water and sewer improvements expected to cost? 

Will the City Council need to approve additional funds for this work? 

 Are there any water & sewer improvements that will need to be completed for the project 

located on 770-778 Washington Ave.? 

 When do the ratepayers of the City of Revere expect to start seeing a return on their $100M 

investment in our water & sewer infrastructure? Please provide a detailed ROI analysis that 

projects annual costs/savings over the next 25 years.  

 Please list each position that is paid out of the Water & Sewer Fund as a "Shared Employee" 

and please provide the amount they were paid out of the Water & Sewer Fund in FY12, FY13, 

FY14, FY15 and projected in FY16. 



 Please list each facility that is paid out of the Water & Sewer Fund as a "Shared Facility" and 

please provide the amount they were paid out of the Water & Sewer Fund in FY12, FY13, 

FY14, FY15 and projected in FY16. 

 Does the city conduct any outside/independent reviews of the work being done by CDM 

Smith? Has the city considered an independent review of CDM Smith's work?  If not, explain 

why.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


